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Dear Dr. Souizi, 

I would like to submit the manuscript entitled “Electrochemical oxidation of textile azo dye orange 16 on the platinum electrode” by Sanaa El Aggadi et al. to be considered for publication as an original article in the Mediterranean Journal of Chemistry.
In the manuscript, we used an electrolysis process to oxidize the azo dye Orange 16. Cyclic voltammetry technique was applied to investigate the effect of some parameters. The voltammograms plotted after electrolysis show a decrease in current density, resulting in the degradation of the studied dye. We believe these findings will be of interest to the readers of your journal.
We declare that this manuscript is original, has not been published before and is not currently being considered for publication elsewhere. 

We know of no conflicts of interest associated with this publication, and there has been no significant financial support for this work that could have influenced its outcome. As Corresponding Author, I confirm that the manuscript has been read and approved for submission by all the named authors.
We hope you find our manuscript suitable for publication and look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Sincerely,

Sanaa El Aggadi, PhD
Mohammed V University of Rabat
4 Avenue Ibn Battouta, BP:1014, Rabat, Morocco
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